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Senior Center Board Meeting
February 14, 2017 (v
Quorum present.
I.  Minutes accepted

Il.  The new Town Administrator, Sean Fitzgerald, attended the
meeting and gave us his background and philosophy.

A.  He asked us to think about that which we would like to
see going forward 1 1. 1. 1.Immediate suggestions were:

a. More men at the Men’s
Club

b. A5 day week for one
employee

C.  Will be needing a new van
with town paying for part

d. Sean asked us to think
about this for the next
meeting.

lll.  Old Business
A.Howie is back driving on Mondays
V. New Business
A.  Marilyn H passed out 2 new drafts dealing with Policy
1.Transportation:

a. Drivers not to enter houses. Need
to be constructive and clear about
boundaries

b. DNR/MOIst Documents which
deal with Hospice and Palliative
Care
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B.  Town should review our insurance policy for accidents

1. Marilyn will deliver to Board of
Selectmen and/or Legal for review

2. Suggested that have an insurance
company come in and talk.....maybe
regional with Marblehead

C. There will be a speaker on Life Line on March 29,

Meeting adjourned 9:45

Next meeting 3.14.2017

Respectfully submitted, sy Cassidy
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